
 

COVID-19 Communication as of January 5, 2022 

As the CDC continues to update guidelines relating to COVID-19, we would like to update you on our response.  

Following the CDC’s updated recommendations released on, December 27, 2021,  

PEOPLE ARE CONSIDERED FULLY VACCINATED: 

• If you have been boosted or completed the primary series of Pfizer or Moderna vaccine within the 

last 6 months or have completed the primary series of J&J vaccine within the last 2 months.   

If you do not meet these requirements, and are over the age of 2, a mask is required and all precautions should continue 
to be taken, until you are fully vaccinated. 

The health and well-being of our customers, employees and visitors, vaccinated or not, remain our top priority.  County 

Savings Bank will continue monitor new information as it becomes available and will adjust our procedures accordingly, 

which could include a return of masks being required for all customers, regardless of vaccination status. 

What to expect when you visit us: 

• Fully vaccinated people are not required to wear a mask but recommended that you do. 

• If you are not considered fully vaccinated, or are unvaccinated, a mask is required and we ask that you continue 

taking all precautions, including socially distancing, until you are fully vaccinated. 

• Fully vaccinated or not, if you are wearing a face covering, our employees may ask for face coverings to be 

removed briefly prior to entry and briefly upon entry.   

• All employees have returned to wearing a mask and all employee work areas are equipped with plexiglass 

barriers. 

• If for health reasons you cannot use a face covering, and are not fully vaccinated, please call your branch for 

alternative methods to do your banking. 

• Fully vaccinated or not, we ask that if you test positive COVID-19, have a COVID-19 exposure or have symptoms 

relating to COVID-19, that you stay home and follow the most recent CDC guidelines. 

• Both branches will maintain our normal business hours, Monday through Friday.  

• At this time our Milmont Branch will remain closed on Saturdays.  Our Tinicum Branch, lobby and drive thru, will 

be open Saturday from 9AM to 12PM.   

As we continue to navigate through these unprecedented times together, we remain dedicated in helping you achieve 

your financial goals and we look forward to getting back to the “old normal”, shaking your hand and seeing your smile.   

Thank you, 

Mark Schreiber 

President & CEO  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html

